
July 12, 2019 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th floor 
Three Empire Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223 

RE: Case 16-G-0059 – Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to the Rates, 
Charges, Rules and Regulations of Brooklyn Union Gas Company d/b/a 
National Grid NY for Gas Service 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

The enclosed Supplement, issued by The Brooklyn Union Gas Company d/b/a National Grid NY 
(“Company”), is transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the New York State Public 
Service Commission (“Commission”): 

Cancellation Supplement No. 94 
To Schedule for Gas Service, PSC No. 12-GAS 
Effective:  September 1, 2019 

As agreed with the Department of Public Service Staff, attached is a cancelation filing for the 
proposed update to the Company’s paperless bill credit. The Company previously submitted a tariff filing 
on March 1, 2019 to revise the paperless billing credit for customers that choose paperless billing.  

The Company respectfully requests a waiver of the Commission’s rules and regulations 
regarding newspaper publication. 

Please contact Rozita Shortell with any questions regarding this letter or the enclosure at (315) 
460-1023.

Sincerely,

/s/ Kellie I. Smith 

Kellie I. Smith 
Director, NY Pricing 

Kellie I. Smith 
Director, NY Pricing 

Received: 07/12/2019


